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The Lincoln Stamp
Club’s monthly news

Officers
President:

Herb Henry
Vice President:

George Wagner
Secretary:

David Frye
Treasurer:

Ron Ecklund
Board Member:

Floyd Orr
Board Member:

Carl Marks

Meetings

The Club meets the
first and third Thurs-
days each month,
from 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Locations

See announcements
on next page for the
details.

Contact

E-mail:
questions@lincoln-

stampclub.org

Web:
www.lincolnstamp-

club.org

Mail:
PO Box 57434
Lincoln, NE
68505-7434

Affiliation
The Club is an affili-
ate of the American

Philatelic Society,
APS# 0799-064882.
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Checking Out New Web Site Features

by David M. Frye

Opver the summer, a backlog of
updates and additions made their
way from my to-do list to the
Clubs Web site. Here’s a quick

rundown of the new items.

Order LINPEX Covers: This
is the place to go to round out
your complete set of covers from
our annual show. We have images
of 18 covers, prices, and a down-
loadable order form.

www.lincolnstampclub.org/lin-
pex/covers.htm.

Nebraska Revenue Stamps:
Ken Pruess has shared the slides
from his presentation on this
topic. He has a great collection
and an informative set of slides.

www.lincolnstampclub.org/re-
sources/nebraska_revenue/index.

html.

U.S. Back of the Book—Air
Mail: Ken Pruess dipped into
his collection once again to put
together this entertaining and
educational look at the now dis-
continued air mail issues released

by the USPS.

Welcome

Stamp collecting has a long
and rich history. Once just a
children’s hobby, it has grown
to become a pastime enriching
the lives of children, adults
who casually accumulate
interesting stamps and
envelopes and avid philatelists
who study the history,
production and use of all
things relating to the
worldwide delivery of
messages and parcels.

enriching their hobby, their passion for philately.

wwuw.lincolnstampclub.org/re-
sources/airmail/index.html.

Several of the site’s Web pages
are worth a regular visit.

News: Stop here to check on
meetings, locations, and topics.

www.lincolnstampclub.org/
news/

Resources: Check out the

The Lincoln Stamp Club is a group of 100 or so individuals of all ages and interests who find
the club, with its meetings, conversations and the other benefits of membership, an aid to

S0 ... welcome to the Lincoln Stamp Club. Check out the News about our meetings and events,
see if the Resources inform your collecting, consider Membership or Contact us with a k
question. We're glad that you share this passion for philately! 4
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library of presentations, a collec-
ton of links to informative phila-
telic Web sites, and a list of phila-
telic organizations in which Club
members participate.

www.lincolnstampclub.org/re-
sources/

If you have ideas for new fea-
tures or info to update our site, e-
mail questions@lincolnstampclub.

org.

A Request for Global Stamp Trades

Hello, I am writing from To-
kyo, Japan, where I have been
living for 15+ years. I am a native
Nebraskan and graduated from
UNL.

Here in Asia, I have been col-
lecting stamps and am looking
for people who might like to
trade for Japanese stamps.

For the moment, [ am a gener-

alist, though I have some inter-
est in stamps from China.
Please feel free to contact me
about setting up some trades.
Bryan Peterson, Tokyo, Japan
bryanpeterson98@yahoo.com

Editor’s Note: I exchanged
a few e-mails with Bryan and
found out he writes a blog

about stamp collecting: hrep://
stampsinjapan.blogspot.com.
He writes for English-speaking
Japanese readers, so his writing is
clear and straightforward.
There’s a great post on the blog
about his work to set up trading
partners: hitp://stampsinjapan.
blogspot.com/2010/06/trading-
stamps.html.



New This Month:
August U.S. Issue
August 12

Winslow Homer,
American Treasures
Series, one 44¢ com-
memorative, Rich-
mond, Va.

Newsletter Ideas
Send info and stories
to questions@lincoln-
stampclub.org or mail
them to:

David M. Frye

5600 SW 80th Court
Denton, NE 68339.

Renewals

If you see a 10 by
your name on the ad-
dress label, you need
to renew for 2011.
Send a check for $8,
or $9 for two, to the

Club.

August Meetings

Business Meeting and Exchange
Thursday, August 5, 6:30-8:00 p.m.
Walt Branch Library

Note: This is a change of location.

1961: A Postal History of Transitions,
by David M. Frye

Thursday, August 19, 6:30-8:00 p.m.
Gere Branch Library.

On the Web: www.lincolnstampclub.org/news/

Sept. Meetings

Business Meeting and Exchange
Thursday, September 2, 6:30-8:00 p.m.
Walt Branch Library

Note: This is a change of location.

Topic To Be Announced,

by Floyd Orr

Thursday, September 16, 6:30-8:00 p.m.
Gere Branch Library.

On the Web: wwuw.lincolnstampclub.org/news/

2010 Omaha Stamp Show

The Omaha Philatelic Society will hold its
show on Sept. 11-12, 2010, at the Metro-
politan Community College, 2009 Edward
“Babe” Gomez Ave., Omaha. Hours are 10:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday and 10:00 a.m.

to 3:00 p.m. on Sunday. This is an APS World
Series of Philately Stamp Show with 2,000
pages of exhibits, 15 stamp dealers, USPS Sta-
tion, and a show cover and cancellation.

On the Web: www.omahaphilatelicsociety.org
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